
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

 

For the 2016 publication cycle, the Spring issue with the theme, “Your Mission Field at Home” 

has already been mailed to members.  From our eblast, we were very blessed to have had such an 

overwhelming response that we received more articles than the issue could handle.  Therefore, 

the fall issue, set to be mailed in October, is already partially completed.  The spring issue was 

again printed in color.  I pray this is something that CPFI will be able to continue to fund as I 

think it significantly improves the look of the journal.  The fall issue, scheduled to be mailed in 

October will focus on short and long term missions. 

 

C & P also welcomes two new editors, Jennifer Sands, who is a well-known author and speaker 

and I have witnessed that she is an exceptional editor, the other is Ashley Johnson who has such 

a heart for missions and provides a unique perspective to the submitted articles.  I think the last 

issue was the finest we have ever published thanks to these new editors and I look forward to 

continuing to publish top of the line issues. 

 

Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to share them 

with us to bless the membership.  I feel very honored to be able to serve the membership again in 

this capacity. 
 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP  

Director of the Gregory Center for Medical Missions  

Palm Beach Atlantic University 

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy for the Christian Pharmacist Fellowship International 

901 S. Flagler Drive  

West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4708  

561-803-2053 (phone)  

mary_ferrill@pba.edu 


